
 

 

9 September 2013 
 
Senkhu Maimane 
Project Officer 
Freedom of Information Programme (FOIP) 
South African History Archive (SAHA)  
1 Kotze Street 
Constitutional Hill 
Johannesburg 
 
By e-mail:  senkhu@saha.org.za  
 
Dear Senkhu  
 
Re: Submission of PAIA Request SAH-2012-TCT-0001 
 
Your correspondence regarding the above matter is hereby acknowledged and has reference. 
 
TCTA sincerely regrets the time delay to respond to this query.  The two projects in question have 
been completed a while back which meant the data had to be sourced from archives. 
 
Herewith attached, please receive the requested information. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please feel free to let us know. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
________________________ 
Khudu Mbeba  
Senior Manager: Transformation, Stakeholder Management and Communications 
(Deputy Information Officer) 
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